Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 1:55 PM

To: ‘dutch@qwest.net’

Subject: 429 Robert St. S. - Legislative hearing date

Mr. Erkenbrack —

After reviewing your Application for Appeal of a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 429 Robert Street South, it appears
that you were mistakenly scheduled for the wrong time. Your legislative hearing will remain scheduled for Tuesday,
October 14, 2014, but the time will be 1:30 p.m., and NOT the originally scheduled 11:30 a.m.

Your hearing will be held Tuesday, October 14, 2014 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall, at 15 Kellogg Bivd. W., St.
Paul, MN 55102.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.
Feel free to contact the Appeals Line with any guestions, at (651) 266-8585.
Thank you.

Katie Foss

Receptionist

City Council Offices

310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.

St. Paul, MN 55102-1615
{651) 266-8560



